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                          Office of the Assistant Superintendent 

 

 

                                                                                     

 

March 16, 2020                                                                                           

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

As you have been made aware, Suffield Public Schools are closed.  Interim Learning 

Opportunities, formerly known as Distance Learning Plans, for each school are located on the 

Suffield Public Schools web page under Parent & Student Resources.   During this time of 

school closure, these Interim Learning Opportunities are considered supplemental and intended to 

engage your children in continued learning during this period of closure.  

 

Please note:  

● At this time, students are not required or expected to submit work included in the 

Interim Learning Opportunities.   

● At this time, teachers will not be providing feedback on the Interim Learning 

Opportunities. 
 

As noted in the memo sent on March 13, 2020, the Interim Learning Opportunities were created by 

our Curriculum Coaches in consultation with teachers and administrators to ensure that all students 

are provided with access to curriculum and continued learning during this time. The plans included 

are aligned to the district’s curriculum and grade-level expectations. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the Interim Learning Opportunity, please do not hesitate to 

email or call me.  

 

I appreciate your patience and cooperation during this time.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Michelle Zawawi 

Assistant Superintendent  

 

Michelle Zawawi 
Assistant Superintendent 
 
Melissa Bielonko 
Administrative Assistant 
 
 

https://www.suffield.org/parents

